
Walker Township Recreation Board 
9698 William Penn Hwy 
Thompsontown, PA 17094-9772 

  
   October 9, 2013 

          Meeting Minutes 
   

     The Walker Township Recreation Board met on Wednesday, October 9, 
2013 at the Walker Township Municipal Building. Present: Paul Baker, 
Martin Dreibelbis, Bruce Righter, Perry Shellenberger and Nancy Baillie. 
Absent: None. Paul Baker called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm.  
  
     Visitors:  None.  
     The minutes of the September 11, 2013 meeting were approved as 
presented. 
     The treasurer’s report – As of August 31, 2013, the treasurer reported the 
following: Income: Interest - $2.54, and $1,500 (Soccer fees), $150 (sale of 
donated freezer), $50 (pavilion rental), $287.58 (Softball/Baseball 
concessions) and Expenses:  $1,146.09 (Fertilizer and lime). Treasurer’s 
report was approved as presented.  
     Old Business:  Telephone poles have not been picked up due to truck 
availability. The spring animal has not been replaced yet. A work detail will 
be scheduled. Mr. Dreibelbis will contact the seniors that had community 
services hours as part of their senior projects, which were held, at the park. 
    New Business: Mr. Shellenberger reported the playground needs 
engineered wood fibers.  A truckload will be ordered in the spring. 
     Concession stand committee:  None presented. 
    Field use request: None presented. 
                                   
The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 pm 
 
NEXT MEETING: November 13, 2013         7:00 P.M 
 


